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SUBMITTED BY:  WAYNE HALL 

              

 With the weather getting nicer this month we are able to do all 

routes, which allowed us to get the students to school. Due to the fact 

they we were able to get all are routes positions filled. 

 

 The mechanics have been repairing and working on district 

vehicles and school buses, keeping them up to date with the oil 

changes and servicing them. They also had to, with help of Don from 

Hartley’s, had to do recall work on the propane buses. The mechanics 

also had to alter a new vehicle for food service.  

 

 Besides purchasing a new vehicle for food service Wayne is 

looking to purchasing three new propane buses and a Charter Bus. 

 

 We had a total of 19 write ups and 3 removals/suspension so far 

for the month of April and we did have a total 23 write ups and 6 

removals/suspensions for the month of March. 

              

 We have had a total of 30 activity trips so far for the month of 

April and have 18 more scheduled for the rest of the month. 

 This concludes our report for this month. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


